
BID NOTICE

The Van Buren County Board of Education is soliciting individual sealed bids to sell to 

the highest bidder;

2008 Thomas School Bus diesel engine

2009 Thomas School Bus diesel engine

When submitting your bid please specify on the outside of your sealed envelope which bus you 

are bidding on.  Bids will be opened on March 2, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. at the Van Buren County 

Board of Education Central Office at 293 Sparta Street.

The buses will be sold as is with no warranty written or implied.  The buses may be 

inspected from 8:00 a.m. through 2:00 p.m. Monday through Friday at the Van Buren County 

Bus Garage at 442 Sparta Street, 946-3045.  For questions call 946-2242 ext. 31.

The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids.


